
Do you have a diagnosis of ARBD and live within  
South Ayrshire?

Are you interested in talking about your experience  
of accessing support? Are you a loved one of someone 
with a diagnosis of ARBD?

If so, we would like to invite you to take part in an 
interview run by Horizons Research, in partnership  
with the ADP. 

Alcohol Related Brain 
Damage (ARBD) study

We are hosting two workshops offered on 
an online and in person. These dates are: 

Face to face   
1pm-4pm, 29th May 2024 
At 48 Newmarket St, Ayr KA7 1LR

Online  
1pm-2.30pm, 30th May 2024

How can I get involved?
We’d like to get feedback from you in a 
way that works for you. This could be 
a chat on the phone, a meeting face to 
face, or some questions that we can send 
you in advance. You can also send us an 
email with some written answers if that 
would be better for you.

If you’d like to share feedback with us, 
then please be assured that your data 
will be kept securely, according to GDPR 

(2019), and any identifying information 
will be anonymised. You have the right 
to confidentiality and to withdraw your 
feedback at any point.

Why should I take part?
If you’d like to take part, your contribution 
will be used to improve services within 
South Ayrshire.

How do I get involved?
If you are interested in getting involved, 
please send an email to 
adp@south-ayrshire.gov.uk 

What if I can’t take part, but 
someone I know can?
If you know someone who may be 
interested in discussing their experiences 
with us, please contact  
hannahl@horizonsresearch.org
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